
San Diego Regional Center for Persons with Developmental Disabilities 

Message from the Executive Director 

May 5, 2020 

 

All offices of the San Diego Regional Center (SDRC) remain closed to the public.  SDRC’s 

employees are still working remotely and are available to their clients and families.  The 

business hours of the SDRC are as before the COVID-19 emergency, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.   

 

Please continue to access your service coordinator by calling their telephone number or by 

email.  If you do not know your service coordinator’s contact information please call our 

main number, (858) 576-2996, or send an email message to input@sdrc.org.  You can 

expect a return call or message within 24 business hours. 

 

SDRC Main Number:   (858) 576-2996 

SDRC General Email Address: input@sdrc.org 

 

We will continue to post updates on our SDRC website, Facebook Page, and Twitter   

SDRC Website:  www.sdrc.org 

SDRC Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/SanDiegoRegionalCtr  

SDRC Twitter:   https://twitter.com/SDRegionalCtr 

 

For information about the Governor’s Stay at Home Order and the Do’s and Don’ts during 

the COVID-19 emergency click here https://covid19.ca.gov  to open California’s official site. 

 

Governor Newsom has indicated that California will be moving into Stage 2 as early as 

Friday, May 8, 2020, which allows for gradual reopening of lower-risk workplaces with 

adaptations including bookstores, clothing stores, florists and sporting goods stores.  The 

Governor also announces new framework to allow counties to move more quickly through 

Stage 2 if they attest that they meet the state’s readiness criteria. 

The Board of Directors and I send our sincere appreciation to our clients, families, service 

providers, and staff in Imperial and San Diego counties, for your flexibility, courage, and 

patience during this unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic emergency.   

Carlos Flores 

SDRC Executive Director   
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